





Meeting House Lane Peckham SE15 2TT Tel: 0207 252 8265 Fax: 0207 635 0049

Office@nellgwynn.southwark.sch.uk

Lynne Cooper, Executive Headteacher Philippa Baker, Head of School & SENCo

20 March 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

As you will have heard, schools are closed from Monday – this includes Nell Gwynn Nursery School.

We have spent the day phoning you all to enquire about your personal circumstances and have now drawn up a list of children who are eligible to attend under the Government Key Worker guidance. We will have phoned you to let you know whether you should continue to bring your child to Nell Gwynn. If we have not phoned you then I am afraid you are not allowed to continue to bring your child to school.

If you are eligible for a place, please bring you child to Nell Gwynn at the appropriate time on Monday. From Tuesday we are planning to close Nell Gwynn completely, however you will be able to continue to bring your child to our Federated Nursery, Ann Bernadt – the address is 29 Chandler Way, Peckham, London SE15 6DT. The times are slightly different. AM session is 9am – 11.30. PM session is 12.30 – 3pm.

Please talk to me on Monday if you have any queries.

Kind Regards

Lynne Cooper Executive Head Teacher



